
SUPPLEMENT TO NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FINANCING  
OF MULTI-FAMILY HOUSING DEVELOPMENT 

 
May 15, 2020 

 
This is a supplement to the notice previously given concerning a public hearing being 

held on May 18, 2020, at 10 a.m. by the Committee on Finance of the City Council of the City of 
Chicago, as required by Section 147(f) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended. That 
notice can be found at the website of the City Clerk, ​www.chicityclerk.com​. 
 

Any person wishing to provide verbal comments may do so by calling 1-800-201-9352, 
conference code 967 180 during the hearing and notifying the host of the call that they wish to 
make verbal comments. The public comment portion of the hearing shall last a maximum time of 
30 minutes, and each person wishing to provide verbal comments shall be given three (3) 
minutes maximum to speak.  

http://www.chicityclerk.com/

